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Term 2 Week 4 (26/1/2024) 

 
SEAG Results 
Tomorrow morning some of our children will be 
getting their SEAG results. We know that every 
one of them has worked incredibly hard and with 
a great attitude. No score will ever take that away 
from them and we know that who they are as a 
person is much more important than any test 
result. We will be thinking of them tomorrow 
morning as the long wait comes to 
an end and wish to remind them 
that we are so very proud of them 
for taking on this challenge. They 
are all stars in our eyes. 

 
Update from the Eco-Team 

The Eco-Team got together this 
week to weigh the current boxes of 
bottle tops.  We have collected 
another 28kg!!  This is equivalent to 
another 7000 earth tokens.   

Since September we have collected nearly 60kgs 
of bottle tops!! 
Please keep sending your bottle tops in to school. 

 

Update from the Healthy Team 

Before Christmas we started Feel Good Fridays 

and everybody had an “All About Me” booklet to 

complete.  This term, each class has been given 

a Self-Care booklet.  This contains activities the 

children can look at each Friday to develop their 

own self-care plan and keep themselves and our 

school mentally healthy. 

This term we are also focussing on the 

importance of having hot food in winter weather.  

Today the children all enjoyed our winter warmer 

of a sausage bap.  Next week we are planning to 

have a pot of warming porridge 😊. 

The Healthy Team have also 
introduced Daily Mile Bingo this 
term.  The first person to complete 
the bingo sheet and give it to Mrs 
Weir will win 5 house points for 
their house team. 

 

 
Silver Trophy 

This week’s silver trophy winner is 

Soul.  

Congratulations, Soul. 

 

 

 
 
 
Congratulations to this week’s stars of the week: 

 

Rainbow Class Alfie 

Yellow Class Sonny 

Green Class Rose 

Blue Class Ellie 

Indigo Class Brodie 

Purple Class Josh 

 
House Team Scores 
Sunshine: 257  
Water:        234 
Earth:       237 
Fire:            247 
 
Congratulations to everyone who was awarded a 

house point this week. 

 

 

 

 

30th January – Post Primary Applications open 

online 

 

9th February - Indigo Class Assembly 

 

12th-16th February – Half-Term Break 

 

20th, 21st & 22nd February – Parent/Teacher 

Appointments – school will close at 12.45pm on 

these days 

 

22nd February – Post Primary Applications close 

at 12 noon 
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